
Parkland and the Long Island Rail  
Road Shooting:

from a Victims Perspective
Sponsored by the Criminal Justice Department

Please join Charlie Minn, Film  
Director, in a discussion on the 2018  
Parkland and 1993 LIRR shootings,  
from the perspectives of the victims.

Tuesday, September 25, 2018 
10:50am – 12:05pm
Gleeson Hall 104For more information:  

Criminaljustice@farmingdale.edu 
631-420-2692

mailto:Criminaljustice@farmingdale.edu

